
 

 

 
 

 
Monday 4th February 2019 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Seagull Class Party 
Friday 8th February 

 
As a reward and thank you for their brilliant attendance last term, Seagull Class have earned a class party on 
Friday 8th February.  
 
It would be greatly appreciated if you could donate a few snacks for the class to enjoy (crisps, biscuits, 
squash, etc.) On this day, if your child has a packed lunch, you may wish to send them with a smaller lunch box 
as they will be having the party food soon after lunch!  
 
Please do not send any food into school before Friday as unfortunately we do not have the facilities to store it. 
We must also request that no nuts or nut products are sent in. Thank you. 
 
On Friday, your child is also allowed to wear their own clothes for the day, as well as being able to bring in a 
board game for the class to share. Please ensure any games are clearly named.  
 
Thank you for all your support so far this year and if you have any queries please feel free to come and see 
one of us. 
 
Many thanks 
 

Mrs Bye  and  Mrs White 

 

Class Teachers 

 


